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Christopher Hughey

From: Christopher Hughey
Sent: Friday, June 17, 2016 9:12 AM
To: 'Bryan Brooks'
Subject: RE: Special Use Permit application appeal request - Roberts Motor Co.

Bryan, 

I received your email request for a full refund.  I have submitted this on to our Finance department to have a check 

issued to you. 

 

Thank you, 

Chris Hughey 

(816) 969-1225 

 

From: Bryan Brooks [mailto:therobertscompany@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2016 11:43 PM 

To: Christopher Hughey 
Subject: Re: Special Use Permit application appeal request - Roberts Motor Co. 

 
Since our appeal was denied, we would like to withdraw our Special Use Application.  Please issue a refund and mail it to  
 
Roberts Co Motor Mart  
131 Seneca Lane 
Lake Winnebago, MO 64034 
 

On Friday, June 10, 2016 4:40 PM, Christopher Hughey <Christopher.Hughey@cityofls.net> wrote: 
 

Afternoon Brian, 
The link below will take you to the City Council agenda for this coming Thursday (6/16 at 6:15pm) where your appeal request will be heard.  
The second and third links are to the report itself and that staff created for your request. 
  
Let me know if you have any trouble with the links below or if you have any questions about the staff report or meeting itself. 
  
Thanks and have a good weekend! 
  
City Council Agenda: https://lsmo.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=A&ID=479124&GUID=1FAE73E9-929C-4394-B5DE-390306EA510B 
•         Agenda Item #8.G: https://lsmo.legistar.com/ViewReport.ashx?M=R&N=Master&GID=640&ID=2749053&GUID=C8302682-0D3A-410D-
B341-02E89B53131B&Extra=WithText&Title=Legislation+Details+(With+Text)  
•         Agenda Item #8.G (supplemental attachments):  https://lsmo.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=2749053&GUID=C8302682-0D3A-
410D-B341-02E89B53131B  
  

 
 
Christopher Hughey, AICP  | Project Manager, Development Center 

220 SE Green Street | Lee's Summit, MO 64063 

816.969.1225 |cityofLS.net | Christopher.Hughey@cityofls.net 

 
 
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: “This electronic message transmission (including any accompanying attachments) from www.cityofls.net is intended solely for the 
person or entity for its intended recipient(s) and may contain information that is confidential, privileged, or otherwise protected from disclosure. The information 
contained is intended solely for the use of the individual(s), organization(s) or entity(ies) named above. If you have received this transmission but are not the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this e-mail in error, please contact sender immediately by Reply e-mail and delete/destroy the original message and all copies.” 
 
Although this e-mail and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defect that might negatively affect any computer system into which it is 
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received and opened, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free and no responsibility is accepted by the sender for any loss or damage 
arising in any way in the event that such a virus or defect exists. 
 


